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Wednesday 21st November 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

As part of our Religious Education topic, Year 1 will be visiting a local 

church, Winchmore Baptist Church, on Tuesday 11th December 2018. The 

children will be shown around the church by the minister, learn about the 

Christmas Story and will have the opportunity to ask questions. 

 

 

The church is within walking distance from the school. We will be leaving 

at around 9.15 and we will be back at school by lunchtime. 

 

 

If you are able to accompany us on this trip please speak to your child’s 

class teacher.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Year 1 Team 
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